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Sverker Hannervall appointed Head of Business Services 
 
Sverker Hannervall was recently recruited from Cisco to head up TeliaSonera’s 
business to business sales organisation in Sweden from August 1, 2008. In 
addition to those responsibilities, he has now been appointed Senior Vice 
President and Head of the Business Services sales division in Sweden and 
Finland. 
 
Sverker Hannervall, aged 48, has a long and broad experience from the IT- and 
telecom industry. Most recently, he was General Manager of Cisco Systems in 
Sweden, a position he held since 2004. He is a board member of Teligent AB and 
has held a number of leading positions within Trio AB, Telelogic and IBM. He also 
acts as an advisor to the private equity firm InnovationsKapital AB. Sverker 
Hannervall has an MSc in engineering from the Royal Institute of Technology (KTH) 
in Stockholm.  
 
“Sverker Hannervall has vast experience in managing high performing sales 
organisations in a highly competitive environment. His background will be very 
valuable to TeliaSonera and I welcome him as a member of the executive 
management team.” says Lars Nyberg, President and CEO. 
 
Sverker Hannervall succeeds Juho Lipsanen, who as previously communicated has 
left the TeliaSonera group. 
 
 
TeliaSonera AB discloses the information provided herein pursuant to the Swedish Securities Markets 
Act and/or the Swedish Financial Instrument Trading Act. The information was submitted for 
publication at 7.45 a.m. CET on July 24, 2008. 
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For further information journalists can contact: 
The TeliaSonera Press Office, +46-(0)8-713 58 30 
 
Forward-Looking Statements 
Statements made in the press release relating to future status or circumstances, including future performance and other trend 
projections are forward-looking statements. By their nature, forward-looking statements involve risk and uncertainty because they 
relate to events and depend on circumstances that will occur in the future. There can be no assurance that actual results will not 
differ materially from those expressed or implied by these forward-looking statements due to many factors, many of which are 
outside the control of TeliaSonera. 
 
 


